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ɢɢ 
Dear Donor, 

Thank you  very much 

for your support at 

Pakachoag music 

School.  This is my 1 

year playing piano.ɣ 

 

Dahlia, age 6 

 

Student Voices 
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Dear Friends, 

Thank you for making Pakachoag Music School and Music for Life (Year 2), our campaign designed to infuse 

the school with the means to do more, so successful.  This past school year, 2016-2017, you have strengthened 

the School and, collectively, positioned us for change going forward.   

Your generosity this past year: 

ǳ Provided unique learning opportunities for students, through both programs and community 
engagement.  

ǳ Supported our expert faculty inside and outside the classroom. 

ǳ Brought investments in technology and capabilities to fruition. 

ǳ Allowed community partnerships to grow. 

 

 Because of your support,  private lesson enrollment creeps ever forward, with wait-lists continuing for a 

number of programs.  We were able to complete a three month feasibility study to inform our decision-making 

surrounding space needs for the future.  We brought students and faculty throughout Central Massachusetts to 

share music with elders and with those with limited access, building community through the arts for Greater 

Worcester. 

Continued... 
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Student Voices  Your gifts continue to make it possible for young people (and adult 

learners, too) to learn skills for success.  Your support provides a school 

culture where students move outside their comfort zone, and where 

faculty teach students how to pick themselves up when not all goes as 

expected.  Personal and musical growth multiplies exponentially when 

you, our donors, make it possible for the ingredients to come together in 

the right way at the right time. 

 Where do we go from here? This coming year of 2017-2018 

Pakachoag turns 35!  Thirty-̉ve years have come to fruition only because 

of the long-standing generosity of you, our donors.  We need your on-

going support to continue our quest to make Music for Life and to 

transition the School into a new future.  Please stay tunedɨ because the 

best is yet to come!  More is needed and possible, with your support. 

Sincerely, 

Melodie Hanks, President,    Sarah Smongeski,  

Board of Directors    Executive Director 

Dear Donor, 

Thank you for donating 

money.  I gladly 

appreciate it, you are very 

giving.   

I ̉nally can play piano.  

This is my ̉rst year.  Iɠm 

sure with your support 

Iɠll do great! 

Thank you.ɣ 

 

Chloe, Age 10 

 

ɢɢ 
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Music Together, Birth to 7 years old 

§ Auburn, Sterling, Sturbridge, West Boylston, Worcester 

§ Mixed-Age classes for children, ages birth through 5 Years 

§ Music Together Big Kids,  ages 5, 6 and 7 years 

§ Rhythm Kids, ages 5 to 8 years 

§ Music Together for Special Learners, ages 5 to 10 years 

Suzuki Violin Program, ages 4.5 and up 

 Amy Matherly, Program Coordinator 

Musical Theatre Program, Grades 1 to 5 

Ensembles 

§ Fiddle Band, Chamber Ensembles & Small Groups,  

Orchestra & Choir Partnerships 

Summer Session 

§ Lessons, Suzuki Summer Quick Start, Theater, Special Classes 

What We Do: Programs 

Private Lessons, School-aged to Adult 

§ Piano 
§ Strings: Violin, Viola, Cello, Bass 
§ Guitar (Electric, Acoustic, All Styles) 
§ Voice 
§ Flute, Piccolo, Recorder 
§ Trumpet 
§ Pipe Organ 
§ Clarinet, Saxophone 
§ Traditional/Classical, Folk & Jazz 
§ Musicianship/ Theory Classes 
§ Piano Examinations  

 (Royal Conservatory Syllabus) 
§ Summer Lessons & Special Programs 
 

Performance Program, 

 Dr. Leah Zelnick, Program Coordinator 

§ Performance Classes 

§ Recitals 

§ Outreach Concerts 

NEW:  Sitar
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Who We Serve 

In FY 17,  Pakachoag 

served 464 students, 

representing 40 
communities stretching 

from Cape Cod to 

Northern Connecticut to 

Leominster. 

 

Approximately 1500 
community members 

enjoyed 50 different 
performances onɝ and 

off-site, presented by 

students and faculty.   
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SYMPHONY CIRCLE $20,000+  

Board of Directors, Pakachoag Music School 

Patti and Paul Verderese 

Rod & Kathleen OɠConnor 

Brian & Maria Perry 

The Schwartz Charitable Foundation 

Sarah and Joseph G. Smongeski 

Bonnie & Andy Weigl 

Susan Wobst 

Donelle Wright 

Music for Life! 
Investing in Students, Today & Tomorrow 

The George A. Ramlose Foundation 

The Greater Worcester  

 Community Foundation 

Tom & Barb Ingrassia 

Crystal Jiang & Yong Wang 

Rev. Perry Kingman  

Millbury Federal Credit Union 

ARIA CIRCLE - $5,000+ 

Robert and Beverly Bachelder  

J. Christopher and Catherine Z. Collins 

The Fletcher Foundation 

The George F. and  Sybil H. Fuller Foundation 

CONCERTO CIRCLE - $10,000+ 

Anonymous 

John and Susan Howland 

Eric &  Vicki Pugh 

Alison Snyder & Donald Allison 

The Stoddard Charitable Trust 

PRELUDE CIRCLE - $1,500+ 

Music for Life!  

 

 
The Music for Life! capacity 

campaign has rapidly  

re-shaped Pakachoag for 

students and community by: 

§ Enhancing program 

delivery, community 

outreach and local 

partnerships; 

§ Increasing opportunities 

for ̉nancial aid; and 

§ Aligning our improved 

resources and 

capabilities to better 

deliver on our core 

promise, while 

positioning ourselves for 

sustainability. 
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Faculty:  Spanning The Years 

Our faculty are the pulse of the school.   

We span not only instruments, but generations and cultures. 

ɢI have been at Pakachoag almost since its inception in 1982 and my 

passion for teaching remains the same. The excitement of creating, studying 

and learning in this art form is always stimulating! 

Accompanying the students at the school, I love doing this and having the 

opportunity to know and follow these students through their studies.  This is 

memorable!  I am excited to look forward to our future.ɣ 

Janeen Baker, Piano; School Accompanist (1987ɞpresent) 

 

ɢPakachoag Music School's outstanding support of the surrounding 

communities is truly inspiring. Though we are not a huge school, the 

underlying system of donors, board members, faculty and leadership has 

strengthened my own resolve and made me a better teacher and communicator. 

Sarah also makes each one of us feel important - and sometimes at a school, it's 

easy for faculty to feel lost. Pakachoag is very special in that regard.ɣ 

Dr. Leah Zelnick, Violin;  

Student Performance Program Coordinator (2011ɝ present) 

Did You Know... 

¶ 28 faculty nurtured 
students in making 

music (for life) during 

2016-2017. 

¶ 81% of Pakachoag 
teachers have masterɠs 

degrees  

¶ 22% of Pakachoag 
teachers either hold or 

are currently pursuing 

a DMA (Doctor of 

Musical Arts) or other 

doctoral degree. 

¶ Seven faculty 

members have trained 

abroad.   
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At Pakachoag, families 

have the opportunity to 

engage in school programs 

throughout life, and we, as 

staff and teachers, have the 

opportunity to bond 

through music, for life. 

We have watched Olivia 

grow from toddler to young 

adult.  Her tenure with the 

school spans 14 years and 

counting. 

Thank you for being 

part of Oliviaɠs musical and 

personal development, 

through your support. 

 

Olivia Curnen, Violin, Age 17 

10 YEAR PRIVATE LESSON STUDENT FORMER MUSIC TOGETHER STUDENT 

FIDDLE BAND    SUZUKI PROGRAM 

 

 As a child, there were few things that I could not get my hands into. 

For those who have small children and have experienced this insatiable 

curiosity ̉rst hand, I encourage you to nurture it. The "Music Together" CDs 

that created the soundtrack for every car ride of my young life were truly 

paramount to my lifelong love for music.  

 At age six, I begged for Violin lessons. From there, Pakachoag Music 

School became a part of me, as well as part of my family. It is no small task to 

teach music to children.  

 I am forever grateful for the years of wisdom and patience that have 

been imparted upon me. Not every day is easy. I will be the ̉rst to vouch for 

the dif̉culty that comes with practicing. However, the rewards are 

immeasurable. The joy is euphoric. The extension of being through music is 

truly one of a kind. ɢ 

 

ɢɢ 

A Side Note Student Spotlight 


